
To everyone who booked or attended a program, made a donation, volunteered, rescued a bat, or told a friend 
that bats are great, we extend a heartfelt  
 

Please visit us at www.saveLucytheBat.org, on Facebook at The Save Lucy Campaign,  

and YouTube at Save Lucy the Bat 

Thank You!!!! 

A Year of Records The Banshee Bats 

 

 Presented 33 educational programs at schools and other 
public venues 

 Presented at 4 conferences and symposia 

 Developed and presented 3 training workshops, including 
an all-day bat rehabilitation workshop 

 Reached almost 3500 people through programs, 
presentations, and workshops 

 Received a generous grant to develop and disseminate a  
distance learning bat program for K—12 classrooms 

 Had Lucy’s Story professionally illustrated 

 Collaborated with  Loudoun Wildlife Conservancy to 
document bats’ use of bluebird boxes 

 Featured in the Washington Post’s Kids Post and on News 
Channel 8 

 Published  brochures, videos and slide shows to help the 
public safely move bats and ID species 

 Produced a poster to raise WNS awareness 

 Produced T-shirts to promote bat conservation 

 Received over 110 bats for rehabilitation (previous record 
85) 

 Hosted 3 WNS species: Myotis lucifugus, Myotis 
septentrionalis, and Perimyotis subflavus 

 Continued collaboration with university researchers, 
biomedical institutions, rehabilitation facilities, bat 
working groups, USFWS, county agencies and other bat 
conservation organizations 

Way back in 2005 or so, Leslie Sturges, president of SLC, 
received a picture from the Loudon Wildlife Conservancy’s 
bluebird monitoring project. It was a picture of a cute little bat 
roosting in a bluebird box at Banshee Reeks Nature Preserve. 
Since then, Nicole Hamilton of Loudon Wildlife Conservancy has 
shared pictures and reports of the bats at ‘the Banshee boxes’. 

In 2012, Nicole contacted Leslie to report bats in the boxes and 
sent some pictures. Leslie guessed that the species was the 
Tricolored bat, but forwarded the pictures to the Northeastern 
Bat Working Group for confirmation. Several of the northeastern 
experts suggested that the species could very well be Myotis 
septentrionalis, the Northern Long-Eared bat, a bat that Leslie 
has not seen or heard in Fairfax County for four years, shortly 
after WNS hit Virginia. 

Leslie and Nicole arranged to go see the bats and confirm the 
species. Leslie was delighted to discover two plump Northern 
long-ears, one a juvenile, in two separate boxes. Nicole 
immediately started compiling the 10 years of bat reports 
contained in the bluebird monitoring log. Leslie started checking 
with other bluebird monitoring groups and found that every so 
often monitors report a bat. 

We think this is an exciting development. The Banshee data 
compilation is underway, 
and we hope to have 
something to publish in 
2013. We encourage 
anyone who’s monitoring a 
bluebird line to keep 
monitoring into the fall and 
document any bats. Please 
share your findings with 
Save Lucy’s Bats & 
Bluebirds project set to 
launch in 2013. 

achcha  
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